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Covid 19 Safety Measure changes within ACGS:

 Only ACGS Staff and Children allowed to be present on school grounds

 Non-essential visitors are NOT allowed on school grounds

 Drop-off/Pick-up happens beyond the perimeter of the school

 Temperature and Covid 19 checks for each staff member and child 

before entering the building

 Face covering/masks are required for staff and children at all times 

while on school grounds

 Excellent hygiene/hand washing will be required throughout the 

school day

 Social distancing will be required; to the best of our ability

 Frequent cleaning and disinfecting of the school by staff

 Children will bring their own food and water bottle to school. No food 

will be provided on site

 Reduced class size

 Staff Member or Child with Covid 19 symptoms will be sent home 

immediately.


